Smart planning can go a long way...

Planning your yearly holiday on a budget can save money and prevent regrets. It might feel like December is far away, but the last couple of months fly by quicker than you know! It is best to start your savings plan early. Below are some ideas to consider:



Open a holiday savings account. Add every little bit of extra money you have, and you might be surprised by your accumulated savings in December.



Set realistic expectations. Yes, a week in Mauritius sounds like a dream, but a warm African sunset is what thousands of international tourists consider a luxury.



Set a daily spending limit. Your holiday budget should provide for freedom and enjoyment and prevent financial hardship and guilt.



Plan for the unexpected and also budget for emergencies.

Remember to start early for your next dream holiday with your loved ones.

Holidays are there to make memories without any money regrets!

CONTACT US

Should you have any questions, contact **Johan Hartzenberg**, the Fund's Principal Officer, on 082 801 3323; or email jhhartz@outlook.com.

Want to learn more?

Visit the Columbus Your Fund Website.
www.yourfund.co.za/columbus